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Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

The Hungarian Software Testing Board Association, acting as exclusive Hungarian member 

organization of the International Software Testing Qualifications Board (ISTQB), has enabled 

thousands of mostly young Hungarian IT professionals to become qualified according to the 

world's leading international methodology. In addition to supporting quality education and 

examinations, the main goal of our association is to promote the domestic acceptance of 

software testing as a critical activity and profession in terms of software quality, and build a 

software testing community. To achieve this goal, we regularly organize international 

conferences, as well as professional meetings, workshops and meetups throughout the 

country. 

The Hungarian Testing Board, HTB for short, will hold its own international conference, the 

Hungarian Software Testing Forum (https://www.hustef.hu/) in 2021 for the eleventh time. This 

year, the conference will be held online. True to the traditions of previous years, for HUSTEF 

2021 we have again thought of the students studying in the fields of software quality and 

software testing in the faculties of informatics in Hungary. In 2021, thanks to our sponsors, we 

will provide free participation for students in the conference and, uniquely, in tutorials 

as well. The condition for application is the presentation of a valid student ID. The conference 

will take place on October 18-21, 2021. 

 

You can read about the detailed program of the conference here: 

https://hustef.hu/programme-schedule-2021/ 

 

We hope that with this opportunity we can help students active in higher education institutions 

in the field of software quality and software testing to enter the “international bloodstream” and 

expand their knowledge at high-quality international conferences. 

 

If you would like to take this opportunity, please register with our colleague Szilvia Szalai at 

szilvia.szalai@hstqb.org by 11 October 2021. Some tutorials are subject to a headcount limit, 

so it's a good idea to register as soon as possible. 

 

In case of any questions, we are happy to help you! 

 

In the hope of further successful cooperation, 

 

Tibor Csöndes 

          Head of HUSTEF 

    President of Hungarian Testing Board 

http://www.hstqb.org/
https://hustef.hu/programme-schedule-2021/
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